



CRAMER NEWSLETTER

**APRIL, 2007** 

## **WORK 2007**

It doesn't seem possible that the year is almost a 1/3 over. Work is up and running across lowa and quite a bit in northern Missouri.

The last pieces of the I-235 puzzle are falling into place. Scott D., Scott C. and Nels are replacing the last portion of the Des Moines River bridge. Tim is working on the noise walls with newly promoted, Assistant Superintendent Doug Larimor. And, Larry and Kelly are constructing the new steel girder twin bridge at the NE Mixmaster.

Jeff and Dave are finishing the repairs to SW 8th
Street in Des Moines and Bob just overlayed a
small bridge in Adair County. Jack has been
patching in Ottumwa and will soon move to Bremer
County north of Waterloo.

Chad is setting steel girders on the 1300' long
Avenue G viaduct in Council Bluffs. Evan is getting
the large culvert project in Des Moines sold.

Chuck, Jeff, Ben, Brad, Josh and Jake are all working in Missouri re-decking or overlaying several bridges. We're a sub to the asphalt paver, Chester Bross, on two projects and we're prime on the rest. We have a total of 21 bridges to work on in Missouri.



## & GRAND-BABIES

## OFFICE UPDATE

We're waiting. Yes, we're still waiting.
We've been waiting about six months for
the glass atrium to get installed so the
interior of the new office could be
completed. It might actually happen this
next week. If so, we will be in before
Independence Day which Norma had so
cruelly predicted!

## Employees:

Send me any pictures or news you would like posted. Robert